
 
 

 

 
August 29, 2011  

VIA EMAIL  
 
 
Vern Christensen 
Executive Director 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board  
#200 Scotia Centre  
5102 – 50th Avenue  
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7  
 
 
Re: Addendum to Information Request to Prince of Wales Northern Heritage Centre - 
EA1112-001 Debogorski Diamond Exploration Project,  Drybones Bay 

 
The following is an addendum to the GNWT’s response to Information Request #2 for 
the Debogorski Diamond Exploration Project filed on August 4, 2011.  
   
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (867) 920-6595 or 
gavin_more@gov.nt.ca.  
 
 
 
 

 
  



IR Number: #02 Addendum 
 
Source: Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
 
To: Prince of Wales Northern Heritage Centre, Department of Education Culture and 
Employment, Government of the Northwest Territories 
 
Subject: Archaeology report relevant to the proposed Debogorski Diamond Exploration 
Project 
 
Preamble 
 
On May 18, 2011 Alex Debogorski met with various government representatives and the 
Land and Water Board.  The Review Board was provided with a summary of the 
meeting.  One of the subjects discussed at the meeting was the status of an archaeology 
report that the Prince of Wales Northern Heritage Centre (PWNHC) has on file that may 
be relevant to proposed Debogorski Development project.  The meeting notes indicate 
that the PWNHC can either submit the report to the Review Board in confidence or 
provide a summary to the Board indicating the results of the report that are relevant to 
the developer’s claim. 
 
Response Addendum 
 
The following is an addendum to the GNWT’s response to Information Request #2 for 
the Debogorski Diamond Exploration Project filed on August 4, 2011.  
 
The archaeological site information summarized in the IR response was partially 
incomplete due to a mapping error.   The response indicated there were a total five 
archaeological sites located in Mineral Claim K03016 – Smitski # 1.   After further review, 
it was determined there are actually six archaeological sites in the claim: KaPf-301, KaPf-
47, KaPf-48, KaPf-49, KaPf-62, and KaPf-63.   
 
The Prince of Wales Northern Heritage Centre (PWNHC) has filed a new map with the 
Review Board that shows the correct site data. 
 
The new map also shows archaeological sites located within 500 m of the claim block.   
There are nine additional archaeological sites within 500 m of the boundaries of K03016.    
 

                                                 
1
 Note: for reasons described in the Response to IR 2 filed on August 4, 2011, the PWNHC is taking steps 

to remove archaeological site KaPf-30 from the NWT Archaeological Sites Database 


